
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
I hope you and your family have had a restful and enjoyable summer break. As we 
approach the start of the new academic year, we are excited to welcome our students 
back to school tomorrow (Wednesday 4th Sept) and look forward to another successful 
year ahead. 
 
We would like to remind you that students are expected to be in school by 8:50 a.m. every 
morning. Please be aware that the school perimeter gates will be locked at 8:50 a.m. and 
students will be marked late at 8:55 a.m. To ensure a smooth and punctual start to the 
school day, we kindly ask that you make sure your child arrives at school on time. 
 
We are pleased to share that we had a very successful year in terms of academic results, 
with excellent outcomes in both A-Level and GCSE examinations. We wish all those 
students who are now leaving Castell Alun the very best in their future endeavours. 
 
As we begin this new school year, we are committed to supporting all our students in 
reaching their full potential. With your continued support, we are confident that we can 
help each student achieve their goals and have a rewarding and productive year. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support. We look forward to working together to 
make this year a successful one for all our students. 
 
Regards 
 
Colin  
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